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Dear community, 
 
The last twelve months have been extraordinary, and the struggle businesses, 
organisations and communities have faced is overwhelming. Staff and supplier 
shortages and spiralling costs due to COVID, floods and war in Europe are creating 
great difficulties to navigate. 
 
Rory's is especially mindful of the impact of all these events and the growing 
pressure it has placed on families but, unfortunately, has had to make the hard 
decision to pass forward some of the price increases that have been experienced in 
the first quarter.  
 
An updated menu will take effect from the 1st of June 2022, and our QKR ordering 
system and website will be adjusted. 
 
Our entire team is working hard to keep all sites adequately staffed and operational, 
and we are taking all appropriate steps to secure supplies and provide a full menu. 
 
We are incredibly grateful for all the tremendous support from our school 
communities, especially while we have been experiencing stock shortages disrupting 
the lunch menu supply.   
 
For any clarification around our menus or products, don't hesitate to get in touch with 
our parent support line on 7084 1801 or email reception@rorys.com.au 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Rory Hope, 
 
 
Managing Director 
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